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Ships Assembled Optional Power Module

Height-Adjustable Glides

Table ships fully assem-
bled.

Optional black recessed 
power module, featuring 
two power plugs and two 
USB ports, is available.

These make it easy to 
align the table on uneven 
floor surfaces

Choose from Counter 
36H or Bar 42H.

Available in depths of 
24D, 30D, 36D and 
42D, and widths of 
60W, 72W, 84W and 
96W.

lecco
Counter Height

The Lecco tables are completed constructed of easily 

cleaned and maintained Kwalu laminate material on steel 

reinforced frames. Lecco is available in multiple sizes and 

two heights, bar and counter height. An optional power 

grommet is centered on the tabletop and accommodates 

2 power outlets and 2 USB ports. A magnetically attached 

panel is removable to access wires.

Model: LECOTBLC8436A

TBLLECOTBLCF0923

84W    36D    36H

Durable Finish

Steel-Frame Construction 

Kwalu's proprietary finish 
doesn't have any of the 
drawbacks of wood. The 
finish is moisture imper-
vious, easy to clean and 
maintenance-free.

These make it easy 
to align the table on 
uneven floor surfaces

Counter Height or 
Bar Height 

Choose from Multiple 
Widths

Optional Wire 
Management Channel 
& Door 
When a power module 
is selected, the wire 
management channel is 
integrated in one of the 
panels, the removable 
wire management door, 
attached with magnet, 
keeps and protects the 
cables from the top of 
the table to the floor.


